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Nixon Road Drainage & Street Improvements 

 
 
The City of Combes located in South Texas has received funding for the repair of Nixon Road as 

well as drainage improvements. The funding was awarded by American Rescue Plan Act 

(ARPA) through GrantWorks and a mutual agreement was established in conjunction with 

Cameron County Drainage District #5 (CCDD#5).  

 

Nixon Road Drainage & Street Improvements 

City of Combes 

 

City of Combes, Texas:  

The City of Combes, CCDD#5, and the design group (SWG Engineering LLC) is proud to 

announce the anticipated project “Nixon Road Drainage & Street Improvements”. Nixon Road 

Drainage & Street Improvements will improve the daily commute for the citizens of Nixon Rd. 

as well as minimize flooding and ponding conditions during storm events. 

 

Proposed Flood Mitigation Improvements: 

 

Features and benefits of Nixon Road Drainage & Street Improvements include and are not 

limited to the following: 

 

• Improved road conditions for homeowners living along Nixon Road. Street repair will 

begin at the intersection of FM 508 and continue all the way to the city limits where the 

road will match the recently paved section by Cameron County. 

• Improved drainage system by re-grading roadside ditches and conveying storm water 

towards CCDD#5’s system and detention facility. 

• Improved accessibility and a welcoming street environment 

• Decreased property damage after storm events 

• Contributes to increased neighborhood livability, appearance, and property values. 

 

 

Nixon Road Drainage & Street Improvements will commence construction starting August 2023. 

For more information on this project, you may contact Jacob Castaneda at 956-968-2194 or 

email jacob@siglerwinstongreenwood.com. 

 


